
We hope that you and your family are well during this trying time.  We want to assure you that we are open and available 
for your questions over the phone, for deliveries (limited delivery schedules) and equipment repair service.  For those that 
are temporarily closing, please call us so we can help you adjust your system.  

We’ve heard from many customers that are open for take-out and delivery that they have started to use fountain products 
to add to the sale on to-go orders. Inexpensive disposable cups/lids can be found from your wholesale grocer or online. 
All in, a 16oz cup with lid, straw & drink with ⅓ ice will probably cost you 20 cents or less. In the end, selling fountain drinks 
will be significantly less than selling bottles/cans. We just heard that the State Liquor Authority in New York just announced 
that they will allow delivery of alcoholic beverages in a sealed container (e.g. a mixed cocktail poured into a to-go cup with 
a tight fitting lid.)  Many of our non-alcoholic beverages on fountain will pair well with that, and we hope that NJ State will 
follow New York’s lead. Maybe o�er a lunch or dinner deal inclusive of a drink!  

We wanted to share some details on how we plan to keep 
our sta� and our customers safe and healthy.

We are monitoring the health of our sta� and if someone is 
sick, ensuring they do not come to work & increased 
cleaning/sanitation following the CDC guidelines.

Our Field Associates will now sign delivery receipts and 
service tickets on behalf of you in your presence.  I.e. 
"Signed by Sea Breeze driver name on behalf of customer 
first name, customer last name" 

Our Field Associates will have large water jugs and liquid 
antibacterial soap to clean their hands regularly throughout 
the day.  

We know of some customers that have initiated more stringent requirements for visitors and vendors and we 
are happy to comply.  Some have asked that we leave product deliveries outside in designated areas. If you 
have any special instructions, please let us know and we will accommodate your requests.   

 We recognize this is a challenging time for all, and we remain deeply committed to the safety of our custom-
ers, sta� and communities.  If you have questions at any time, feel free to call us at 800-SEA-BREEZE 
(732-2733), visit us at seabreezesyrups.com or follow us on Instagram for the latest updates @seabreezesyr-
ups

 
Take care of yourself and each other,

The Sea Breeze Team


